Katrina T. McCombs, M.Ed., MPA State District Superintendent

CAMDEN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

1033 Cambridge Street, Camden, NJ 08105 Main 856-966-2000 • Fax 856-966-2139 website: www.camden.k12.nj.us

June 9, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Camden City School District was closed on Wednesday, June 3, 2020, to observe a Day of Reflection. State law requires that the Camden City School District make up any lost instructional days. Therefore, Monday, June 22, 2020, will serve as a make up day and the last day of school for students.

On Monday, June 22, Camden City School District's online learning will be open for all students. Students should login to their online learning sessions at their normal morning start time, and the school day will end at 1:00 p.m.

If you have any questions about this instructional make up day, please reach out to your child's school. An updated 2019-20 academic calendar is available on the District's website- www.camden.k12.nj.us.

Sincerely.

Katrina T. McCombs, M.Ed., MPA State District Superintendent



